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FISCAL NOTE 

House Bill 68
Committee: State Government Sponsor: Representative Chip Brown

Analyst: Riley Aaron Date: 02/19/2024

House Bill 68 as introduced would increase the obligations of the Office of Information

Technology by a department-estimated $3.1 million in Fiscal Year 2025 and $1.4 million each

fiscal year thereafter by requiring the adoption of rules regarding sensitive personal information

held or accessible by certain state and local government entities.  

This bill would also increase the obligations of state and local government entities by an

undetermined amount dependent on the cost to implement security measures to protect sensitive

personally identifying information against security breaches.


